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NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
Air Resources Division 

P.O. Box 25287 
Denver, CO 80225 

Mr. Joe F. Girardin, Paralegal 
Wyoming Environmental Quality Council 
Herschler Building, Room 1714 
122 W. 251h St. 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

RE: WYGEN 2, DOCKET NO. 02-2202 

Dear Mr. Girardin: 
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This is in response to your September 14, 2004, letter requesting an update on our appeal 
of the WYGEN 2 permit. We are continuing our discussions with the Wyoming Attorney 
General's Office and the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality in the hope of 
resolving this matter informally. In the meantime, we request that this case remain on the 
Environmental Quality Council's docket until further notice in the event a hearing before 
the Council is necessary. 

Please contact Susan Johnson of my staff at (303) 987-6694 if you have any questions 
regarding this matter. 

istine L. Sha 
Chief, Air Resources Division 

cc: Dan Olson, Administrator 
Division of Air Quality 
Department of Environmental Quality 
122 W. 25th Street 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

Nancy Vehr 
Assistant Attorney General 
123 Capitol Building 
Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 


